
To the Members of the House Committee on Agriculture and Natural Resources,

I support AB 2695. This bill, by expanding the State Marine Board to seven voting members and two non voting members, will 
incorporate a wider diversity of points of view to the SMB. Currently, the SMB directors are primarily oriented toward the recreational 
uses of Oregon’s waterways. A better balance of  viewpoints will only strengthen the SMB to the benefit of all Oregonians. Thank 
you for supporting AB 2695.

John Drzal
7845 Burton Pl SE
Salem, OR 97317


